
 
BEALS SCHOOL DEPARTMENT 

SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
(Corrected) 

                                                                                         Beals, Maine  
                    November 01, 2017 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE MINUTES ARE NOT FINAL UNTIL APPROVED AT THE NEXT MEETING. 
A meeting of the Beals School Committee was held at the Superintendent of Schools Office on Wednesday, 
November 01, 2017 with members present as follows:  Frank Alley and Debbie Kelley.  Also present were 
Principal Christopher Crowley, Superintendent of Schools Denis L. Howard and Nancy Beal. 
 
The meeting was called to order at (7:20) p.m. 
 
1. Pledge of Allegiance 
 

The Superintendent opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
2. Approval of the Minutes of September 05, 2017. 
 

The School Committee voted (2-0) to approve the minutes with the minutes of September 05, 2017 as 
presented. 
 

3. Coaches 
 

The Superintendent recommended Natalie Beal for the position of 2017-2018 grade 6-8 girls’ basketball 
coach with Kristi Carver-Kenney to assist as volunteer as needed. 
 
The School Committee voted (2-0) to accept the recommendation. 

 
The Superintendent recommended Dwight Carver for the position of 2017-2018 grade 6-8 boys’ basketball 
coach with Jared Fagonde to assist as volunteer as needed. 
 
The School Committee voted (2-0) to accept the recommendation.  

 
4. Comprehensive Emergency Management Plan 
 

Mr. Crowley presented the 2017-2018 plan for approval. 
 
The School Committee voted (2-0) to approve the plan as presented. 
 

5. Volunteer Policy 
 

The Superintendent presented policy IJOC – School Volunteers for a first reading. 
 
6. Principal Report(See Attached) 
 
7. Superintendent Report 
 

The Superintendent reminded the School Committee that BES was in session on October 10th and will have 
their workshop day November 13th and that a new bus for Moosabec CSD will be delivered tomorrow. 
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8. Miscellaneous 
 

The Superintendent gave a brief overview of the 2016-2017 audit report for approval. 
 
The School Committee voted (2-0) to approve audit as presented. 
 

9. Adjournment 
 

  The School Committee adjourned at (7:35) p.m. 
  

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Denis L. Howard 
Superintendent of Schools 
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